
 

❖ Roof Repair Project:  A fundraising thermometer, special 
request letter and offering envelopes have been placed at 
the church entrance.  Please consider donating today to help 
us reach our goal and replenish our reserves.  Huge thank 
you to all who have donated already! As of October 20 
$37,305.75, has been raised. 

 

❖ BARNABAS CONNECTION is open to any and all.  If you’d 
like variety in your life then join us Tuesday mornings at 10-
11:30 a.m. most often in the church gym. 
OCTOBER SCHEDULE: 
29 Coffee at the Teeoda (Cypress View Foundation) 
NOVEMBER SCHEDULE: 
  5 Coffee 
12 Pack Shoe Boxes for Samaritans Purse 
19 Exercise 
25 Coffee and shopping at Homestead Market –  
      1750 Gershaw Dr 

 

❖ Sign up for a Christmas Choir for our Carol Service on 
Sunday, December 22nd, 2024.  Practices will be from 12:30 
p.m. – 1:30 p.m. each Sunday starting on October 27th.  Sign-
up sheets can be found on the St. Barnabas Bulletin Board.  
Any questions call Sherry at 403.504.8533.  Anyone who likes 
to sing is welcome! 

 

❖ Office update:  We are in the process of looking for a new 
Administrative Assistant.  In the meantime, there will not be 
regular office hours.  Phone and email messages are checked 
daily.  If you need to drop by you should email or text The 
Reverend Oz before you come to make sure there is 
someone in the office.  oz.lorentzen@gmail.com or 
403.580.0167. 

 

❖ Save the Dates: November 1 & 2 - Holy Spirit Encounter 
weekend at Victory Lutheran; and November 30 - Advent Day 
Retreat @ St. Barnabas. 
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